
Upcoming Events 

 
Sunday, April 14 
 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

 Followed by Fellowship Time in the Hall. 
 

Tuesday, April 16 
 

 Worship Meeting, 9:30am, Friendship Room 
 

Wednesday, April 17 
 

 Knitting Group, 1pm, Friendship Room 
 

 Property Team Meeting, 3pm, Friendship Room 
 

 Band Rehearsal, 1pm, Sanctuary 
 

 Stewardship Meeting, 7pm, ZOOM 
 

Thursday, April 18 
 
 

 Caring Ministry, 10:15am, Friendship Room 
 

 Worship, 6:30pm, In-Person and Livestream 
 

 Choir Practice, 7pm, Sanctuary 

 

Friday, April 19 
 

 Book Club, 10am, Friendship Room 
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Upcoming Memorial Service 
 

There will be a Service of Thanksgiving Celebrating the Life of long time member, Dennis Burke on Friday, 
April 26, 2pm at the church followed by a reception in the hall. 
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Spring Cleanup April 20 
 
The Property Committee would appreciate your 
help for a couple of hours on Saturday, April 20  at 
10am to help with cleaning of the church property.  
 

There is a signup poster in the front foyer 
(Narthex). 

Our Music Director, Sharon Prindle Collins, has 
been granted a leave of absence to help her 
sisters with estate obligations following the death 
of her parents last fall.  She will be gone from 
April 8 - April 30.  Glenn Parsons has kindly 
consented to act as Music Director in the interim. 
Thank you, Glenn! 

Update from your Photo 
Directory Team… 
 
We have received proofs of our new 
Church Photo Directory, and the Committee 
is in the process of proof-reading to look for 
errors or omissions. We anticipate receiving 
the final Directories in mid-June. 
 
Most families who ordered and paid for 
private copies of their photos for their own 
use have now received them. 
 
Please note that if there are concerns about 
your private copies, please contact the 
photo company IPC Canada by 
 

e-mail:    michellet@ipcphoto.ca 
 
or by regular mail: 
 

IPC Canada Photo Services Inc. 
#2 – 56 Pennsylvania Avenue 
Concord, Ontario L4K 3V9 
ATTN: IPC Directory Production Dept. 
 
Please note that the deadline for IPC to 
receive any concerns is April 20, 2024. 
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A Successful Soiree 

Friday, April 5 saw the return of our Annual Soiree. The event started with a wine and cheese reception in 

the Hall before more than 70 people gathered in the Sanctuary for some entertainment and fun. Thank you 

to Doug Thompson, the event organizer, and all the performers for sharing their time and talent. 




